The Orangeburg Area Shag Club Newsletter



FOOTPRINTS

January 2009

Presidents Letter:

I would like to wish all of you a Happy New Year. It's hard to believe another year has passed and we aren't getting older, just better. If you missed the Christmas Party you missed one of the best we have ever had. Making it an "Ole Timey Christmas" put everyone in a festive mood. The decorations were beautiful, the food delicious, and the music was fantastic. Thanks to everyone who helped make this event a night to remember.

I would also like to thank you for having faith in me to lead the club another year and to last years officers for their help and support. I am looking forward to an exciting year working with new officers, Mike Pate, Vice President; Secretary, Terry Tice; Treasurer, Dale Cozart and Board members, Winn Carter, Carolyn Branson and Larry Gallman. We have a lot planned and we will need your support to have a successful year.

Mid-Winter is right around the corner, January 15-18th. You will need an SOS card to get into the clubs.

Sunday, February 8th is our re-up party with The Fantastic Shakers. The doors will open at 5:00 p.m., Jim will start playing at 6:00 p.m. and the Shakers will be on stage at 7:00 p.m. Please call and reserve your table if you are planning on attending. The cost for members is \$5 and non-members \$10. This will give you an opportunity to re-up if you haven't done so already. Our dues are \$25.

Shaggin' on the Santee will be July 24-26 at the Quality Suites in Santee so mark your calendars and plan on attending. Linda and Jimmy Joyce will be chairing this event and information will be going out the 1st of April. You will not be able to reserve a room until you have paid to attend. More information is forthcoming. If you would like to work on a committee, please let Linda know.

Our next meeting will be January 21st at 7:30 p.m. Please come out and support your club.

Continued on page 2

OASC Officers:

President: Judy Russ Ph: 803-478-2694

email:

president@theoasc.com

Vice President: Mike Pate email: vicepresident@theoasc.com

Secretary: Terry Tice email: secretary@theoasc.com

Treasurer: Dale Cozart

Board Members:

Winn Carter Carolyn Branson Larry Gallman



Page 2 FOOTPRINTS

President's Letter Continued:

Remember, I believe that "Life is to short to wake up with regrets, so love the people who treat you right, forget about the one's who don't and believe everything happens for a reason. If you get a second chance, grab it with both hands, if it changes your life, let it. Nobody said life would be easy, they just promised it would be worth it."

Thanks, and keep on laughing, loving, and shaggin'

Judy

OASC MEMBERSHIP MEETING November 19, 2008

The OASC Membership meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by Judy Russ, President.

- I. <u>MINUTES</u>: A motion was made, seconded and carried to approve the minutes of the September 24th meeting as submitted in the newsletter. (TA/BT)
- II. <u>FINANCIAL REPORT:</u> Mickey Wilkerson presented the financial report and a motion was made, seconded and carried to accept the report as presented. (JJ/BT)

III. RESULTS OF BOARD MEETING:

- A. The Board met November 12th.
 - 1. Membership: We have had approximately 15 Members to re-up. An application is in the Newsletter.
 - 2. We have sold 11 SOS cards. See Judy Russ if you are interested in purchasing one. They are \$30 if purchased through the club and \$35 at the beach.

IV. OLD BUSINESS:

- A. Christmas Party: December 5th at the Santee Cooper Resort Clubhouse starting at 7:00 pm. The club will provide the hams and turkeys. We need for you to bring a covered dish. Volunteers are needed to help decorate and to clean up. The party is free for club members and \$10 for guest.
- B. Member Appreciation Party will be Sunday, February 8th. More details as we continue to plan this event.

Continued on page 3

FOOTPRINTS Page 3

Minutes Continued:

V. NEW BUSINESS:

A. Nominating Committee: I would like to thank the Nominating Committee of Rick Strock, Tony Adams, and Linda Joyce. Tony Adams and Linda Joyce presented their slate of Officers for 2009. No nominations were brought up from the floor. The Officers for 2009 will stand as presented by the Nominating Committee. The new Officers are: President, Judy Russ; Vice President, Mike Pate; Secretary, Terry Tice; Treasurer, Dale Cozart; Board Members, Winn Carter, Carolyn Branson, and Larry Gallman. A motion was made, seconded and carried to accept the 2009 slate of Officers. (DF/JJ)

VI. OTHER BUSINESS:

- A. In Our Thoughts and Prayers: Continue to remember Barbara Hughes, Kyle Judy, Mary Hartzog, Michael Rush, Ruth Turnage, Eddie Bozard, Majorie Miller and all others who have been "under the weather".
- B. **November Birthdays:** Fred Powell, Danny Laney, Linda Hough, Marty Rollinson, Mott Free, Greta Maddox, Tommy Rowland, Kathy Laney, Clifford Derreth, Tony Hodge, Patricia Shine, W.A. Henderson, Jimmy Wallace, Tatum Gressette, Barbara Lupton, Betty Singleton, Jake Halford, G.W. VanFrank.

December Birthdays: Jim Bowers, Ethel Hood, Jacqueline Winters, Roxy Kinsey, Martha Murray, Doreen Bourne, Steve Robinson, Dana Berry, Ken Spiroff, Patricia Williams, John Mathis, Daniel Rhode, Eunice Rice, Shelby Carter, Judy Russ, Evenlyn Wolfe, Mary Clark, Connie Robinson, Charles Shuler, Susan Dominick.

Others: Red Brewington, Don Lanford, Bobby Mills, Ann Morre, Susan Rollinson. Happy Birthday to all.

C. Half/Half Drawing will be tonight if you would like to purchase a ticket.

VII. <u>ADJOURNMENT:</u> There being no further business, a motion was made, seconded and carried to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, Terry Tice, Secretary

Club Meeting:

Our next Membership meeting is January 21st at 7:30pm....

Don't forget, every Wednesday night you can get a ticket to be entered into the \$500 drawing on the last Wednesday of the month.

Thank You Kenny and staff at LT'S for allowing us to meet there every week!!!

Page 4 FOOTPRINTS

Upcoming Events:

February 8th - Will be our Annual Membership Appreciation Party. Featuring

DJ Jim Bowers and The Fantastic Shakers

Doors open at 5pm with Jim Bowers playing at 6 pm.

The Fantastic Shakers start at 7 pm

Cost: \$5 for Members and \$10 for Non-Members

In Our Thoughts and Prayers:

This section in the newsletter is for us to remember those members who are in need of our support. Please contact Judy Russ if you have someone that we need to pray for.

Continue to remember Kyle Judy, Mary Hartzog, Michael Rush, Ruth Turnage, Majorie Miller and Chris Pinckney. Also Big Al Wilkerson has been in the hospital and is now back at home. Mickey's mother passed away this past Saturday so please say a special prayer for them and let them know how much we love and appreciate them.

We have also had other dear friends pass away over the past month....Barbara Hughes, Eddie Bozard and Elaine Austin from the Hilton Head Shag Club. Let's continue to remember their families in the time of sorrow.

Up Coming Workshops:

The 2009 Winter Workshop will be held in Danville VA, February 20 - 22nd

To make reservations go to http://www.shagdance.com/winterwork.htm

The 2009 Summer Workshop will be held in Jacksonville FL, in July 10 - 12th

To make reservations go to http://www.shagdance.com/summerwork.htm

If you would like to attend the workshops you are encouraged to go ahead and make reservations now.

FOOTPRINTS Page 5

Dance Lessons:

If you would like to teach beginner or intermediate shag lessons please contact Judy Russ. Lets support our shag club and have a great time doing it. Thanks.

We will be taking a break from our dance lessons for the holiday season. We look forward to seeing you again next year.





Birthdays for January:

Alan Rhoad—1st, Cathi Murray, Arthur Pickens—7th, Sherry Ford, Tom Humphrey—13th, Ed Neal—1/19, Lou Williamson—22nd, Blanche Trumps—23rd, Ellen Brown, Eddie Bryant, Karen Drafts, Cecile McTeer—28th, Joanne Derreth, Rock Purdy—29th, Mike Pate—30th, Linda Parker—31st







Membership Renewal:

There is a 2009 Membership Application with this months newsletter.

If you would like you can also go to www.theoasc.com and print an application from our web site.

Membership Renewal is due December 31st.

This will be the last month that applications will be in the Newsletter.

Page 6 FOOTPRINTS

Congratulations:

The Orangeburg Area Shag Club would like to congratulate Melody Patrick and Chris Pinckney on their marriage.

Melody and Chris have been long time members of the Shag Club but have not been able to attend many functions because of Chris' illness.

Shaggin' on the Santee:

Shaggin' on the Santee will be July 24-26

Quality Suites in Santee

Linda and Jimmy Joyce will be Chairing the event
Information will be going out the 1st of April

You will not be able to reserve a room until you have paid to attend

Send email to shaggin-on the-santee@theoasc.com

or go to www.theoasc.com for more details

The Parker Miracle House Foundation:

Proceeds will directly benefit <u>The Parker Miracle House</u>, one of four <u>Hope Lodge</u> facilities in Charleston providing free lodging to patients traveling to Charleston for cancer treatment.

The four hour event takes place Saturday, May 2, 2009 aboard the Spirit of the Lowcountry, a three story, exquisitely furnished ship managed by Spirit Line Cruises.

The \$65 all-inclusive ticket price includes passed hor de oeuvres, top shelf adult beverages, three floors of live entertainment, and plenty of rock star swag.

Inspired by the popular CBS series <u>Rock Star INXS</u> and <u>Rock Star Supernova</u>, this is the second event of its kind.

What do you need to do? It's a costume party so please dress accordingly. Read through the band's <u>playlist</u> and find a song you like. Visit a website like <u>A-Z Lyrics Universe</u> to learn the lyrics to your favorite song. You will perform your song with a live band that night! The ship begins boarding at 6:30 pm and departs promptly at 7:00 pm so don't be late for your party!

Purchase your tickets here. There is a limit of only 325 tickets available so purchase early before they sell out.

http://www.rockstarholycity.com/4401.html

ORANGEBURG AREA SHAG CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION YEAR 2009

NAME:	DATE OF BIRTH:	_
SPOUSE:	DATE OF BIRTH:	-
ADDRESS:		
CITY:	STATE: ZIP:	
HOME PHONE: ()		
Your work phone: ()	SPOUSE WORK PHONE: ()	
E-MAIL ADDRESS		
DATE OF APPLICATION:		
	DUES ENCLOSED:	
HOW WOULD YOU LIKE TO RECEIVEE-MAILE-MA	E THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER: AILDO NOT SEND NEWSLETTER	
	ASC) is solely for the enjoyment, promotion, and any injury or damage that may occur to, or by	
Member Signature	Member (Spouse) Signature	_

ORANGEBURG AREA SHAG CLUB P.O. BOX 1090 SANTEE, SC 29142 www.theoasc.com

The Orangeburg Area Shag Club Newsletter

P.O. Box 1090 Santee, SC 29142

E-mail: webmaster@theoasc.com

WE'RE ON THE WEB

WWW.THEOASC.COM

Keep on Shaggin'

Shaggin' on the Santee:

We are planning our Shaggin' on the Santee for July 24th thru 26th, 2009 at the Quality Suites.

We will be posting more in the newsletter as information becomes available.

Start planning early to have a great time at a great party.

We look forward to seeing all of our friends there.